
SCC is affiliated with the Presbyterian Church (USA) 

This Week’s News, Notes & Announcements Continued 

 Tuesday, May 21: General Primary /Non Partisan Election Day. 
 
 SCC’s VBS Registration is Open!: Bible Heroes +Heroines | June 

24th-28
th
 | 9am-12 pm Open to all rising 1

st
 - 5

th
 graders,  SCC's 

 Vacation Bible Camp offers a week of God, friendship, service, and 
fun! Visit skidcc.org/vbs2024 to learn more. Registration ends  
May 31

st
. 

 
 Caring Hands Offering: During the month of May, we are  

receiving a special offering to benefit the Presbyterian Homes of 
Georgia Caring Hands Fund. Presbyterian Homes is a ministry  
devoted to God’s seniors in our care. Please make check payable  
to SCC and notate “Caring Hands” in the memo line. 
 

     Thank you, Missions and Benevolence Committee 
 
 Granny’s Attic: SCC maintains a collection of items to help  

families with short-term needs. The equipment for babies and young 
children is great when hosting family for visits. The adult items assist 
those with home health and medical issues. 

 
 Member Prayer Request:  

 

The Boggs Family, The Hornsby Family, The Case Family,  

Diane Tracy, The Knutson Family, Peggy Foster and Family,  

The Barquist Family, The Dawson Family, The Carroll Family,  

The Smith Family, The O’Hearn Family, Florence Brunory,  

Mary Alice Cavitt, The Angell Family, Mary Fritz, Kent Mitchell, 

Jim and Eloise Melton, Crystal & Dick Higgins, Diane Schwind. 

 

 Join us for prayer Thursdays at 9 AM in the Library. 
 
 Happy Birthday 

 May 19 — Jan Schendorf 
 May 20 — Read McNamara, Maaja Roos 
 May 22 — Betty Gorman 
 May 24 — Bob Gunness 

Welcome 
 

Whether you are joining us in-person or 

online, we are blessed by your presence 

among us.  We are a community of 

guests and regular participants, believers 

and seekers who are invited to receive 

and share Christ’s love.  You are 

welcome here, just as you are, as we 

experience the joy of God’s promises 

offered to all people. 

Skidaway Community Church 

May 19, 2024       10:00 AM 

50 Diamond Causeway 
Savannah, GA 31411 

(912) 598-0151 
 

Rev. Jon Hauerwas, Pastor 

Music Director, Maaja Roos 

www.skidcc.org 

https://skidcc.org/vbs2024/


 

Prelude 
Maaja Roos, Music Director 

 
Chimes 

 
Welcome 

 
Questions to guide our worship today:  

 
     In this coming week consider how many ways and through which  
     people you are shown a new path for your life. Watch for startling 

nudges or sudden epiphanies, listen for sighs that signal letting go 
of something pressing so that you can hear the Spirit’s guidance. 
What have you learned? How can you give thanks? 
 

Introit — “Bless the Lord, My Soul”  
 

Call to Worship — Katherine Crew, Liturgist 
 

*Opening Hymn #300 — “We Are One in the Spirit” 
(They’ll Know We are Christians by Our Love) 

 
*Passing of the Peace 

 
Anthem — “Kumbaya” — Veronika, Ilya, and Akim Tikhonovs 

 
Time with Young Disciples — Allan Pulaski 

 
Opening Prayer and The Lord’s Prayer 

 
Hymn #283 — “Come, O Holy Spirit, Come” 

(Please remain seated for the singing of this hymn. We will sing 3 times.) 
 

Call to Confession 
 

Prayer for Forgiveness 
 

Assurance of Pardon 
 

Prayers of the People 
 

Offering God Our Gifts of Gratitude 

 

Hymn #291 — “Spirit, Spirit of Gentleness” 
 

Prayer for Illumination 
 

The First Lesson — Acts 2:1-13 (Page 119, NT) 
 

The Second Lesson — Romans 8:22-27 (Page 158, NT) 
 

Message — Spirited — Rev. Jon Hauerwas 
 

*Affirmation of Faith — Worship Sourcebook 
 

*Closing Hymn #539 — “We Will Go Out with Joy”  
 

*Charge and Benediction 
 

*Congregational Response — “Go Now in Peace” 
(You may join hands if you wish.) 

 

*Postlude 
 

+++ 
 

*Please rise in body or in spirit. 
 

This Week’s News, Notes & Announcements 
 

 Pentecost Sunday, May 19: We encourage you to wear red in  
celebration of the church universal. 

 

 SCC Celebrates Preschool Teacher Jenifer Dempsey’s  
Retirement and Recognition Day: Sunday, May 19

th
:           

Jennifer’s legacy as a teacher and mentor will live on. She has 
touched the lives of many and we are grateful for all her hard work, 
dedication and love she has brought to the her classrooms  
throughout the years. 
 

Please bring any notes, cards or communication and place them in 
the basket provided in Liston Hall. We will have cake wishing her 
farewell and best wishes on her retirement.  

 

Enjoy your retirement. You have certainly earned it. 

 

     SCC 


